
 

 

 

 

Dear Members of Moggill Football Club, 

I hope this message finds you well and excited for another fantastic year of football. It is with great 

pleasure that I formally announce the opening of registrations for the 2025 season. 

Looking back at the 2024 season, it is hard not to feel great pride in what we accomplished together. 

Both on and off the field, our club has gone from strength to strength. From record player numbers 

to increased female participation, multiple teams making grand final and semi-final appearances, and 

memorable community events, Moggill Football Club continues to thrive as an integral part of our 

local community. 

Our successes are a testament to the passion and commitment of our players, coaches, volunteers, 

and supporters. It is your dedication that creates the vibrant and inclusive environment that makes 

Moggill Football Club special. 

As we prepare for the upcoming season, I need to address an important matter regarding registration 

fees. For the past two years, we have worked hard to keep our fees unchanged, absorbing rising costs 

wherever possible. However, as a community-based, volunteer-run club, we now face increased field 

hire fees, higher costs for kits and equipment, and other operational expenses that must be covered 

to maintain the high standard of our programs. 

After careful consideration, the committee has made the decision to increase registration fees for the 

2025 season. We understand that any increase is not ideal, and we want to assure you that this 

decision was not made lightly. 

To help ensure that football accessible to everyone, we will be accepting Fair Play Vouchers for 

eligible families, offering early bird discounts for our youngest players and family discounts for 

multiple registrations. We are also pleased to continue offer payment plans for all players. If you 

require assistance or have any concerns regarding registration fees, please reach out to us so we can 

discuss options that work for you  

The additional funds will help ensure we can continue to provide the best possible experience for all 

our players and families while maintaining the financial stability of our club. We will also be 

embarking on further improvements to our facilities in the upcoming season. 

We remain committed to delivering value to our members, and creating an environment where 

everyone feels welcome. As always, we will strive to manage club operations efficiently and 

responsibly. 

Registrations for the 2025 season are now open, and we encourage you to register early to secure 

your spot and help us plan for another successful year. Should you have any questions or need 

support with the registration process, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Moggill Football Club. Together, we can build on our 

achievements and make the 2025 season our best yet. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Whyte 

President 

Moggill Football Club 



MFC Fee Schedule 2025 

Age Group Club Fee FQ Fee FA Fee TOTAL 

U6 $250* $50 $15 $465 

U7 $350* $50 $15 $465 

Miniroos (U8-U11) $435 $50 $15 $500 

U12-16 $485 $66 $15 $566 

U18 $615 $66 $15 $696 

Women’s Metro $530 $130 $35 $695 

Men Metro $530 $130 $35 $695 

Masters Men $350 $230 N/A $580 

Women’s Legends $285 $230 N/A $515 
 

*Early bird rate.  Standard rate for U6 & U7 is $400. 

*Family Discounts - A discount of $100 will be applied for each registration of two or more per family. 

 

 


